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Date 11th September, 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Wales Rod and Line (Salmon and Sea Trout) Byelaws 2017 

The Wales Net Fishing (Salmon and Sea Trout) Byelaws 2017 

 

Further to my letter dated 05/09/2018 about the “Wales Rod and Line (Salmon and Sea 

Trout) Byelaws 2017” it has been brought to our attention that the proposals include the 

“Wales Net Fishing (Salmon and Sea Trout) Byelaws 2017”.  Therefore I am writing to 

confirm that the Inspector will consider both proposals at the inquiry. 

If you wish to add anything further to your representation in respect of the net fishing 

byelaws, please do so by Wednesday 19th September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Pp. N Turner  

On behalf of  

Gareth Harvey 

Team Leader – Quality and Specilaist Casework 

mailto:%20wales@pins.gsi.gov.uk
mailto:%20wales@pins.gsi.gov.uk
http://www.gov.wales/topics/planning

